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From: UGA Business Services info. <BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of 
Chad Cleveland <cclevela@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 2:55 PM
To: BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Reminder: Switch of Social Security numbers to UGA IDs in major              systems

This	message	is	being	sent	on	behalf	of	EITS.	
 

	
To: Faculty, staff	
 	
From: Enterprise Information Technology Services (EITS)	
 	
Re: Reminder: Switch of Social Security numbers to UGA IDs in major systems	
 	
 	
As a reminder, the conversion of approximately 50 million Social Security number records to UGA IDs in 
several major University data systems will take place this Saturday, December 21, from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.	
 	
The University’s central financial, human resources, payroll and administrative systems will have Social 
Security numbers in their systems converted to UGA IDs.	
 	
In addition, any University data system integrated with the IMS or DB2 databases will not be available this 
Saturday, from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.	
 	
After the conversion, Social Security numbers will not be available to use or access in the University’s central 
financial, human resources, payroll and administrative systems, unless a department has a business reason for 
doing so. Instead of using Social Security numbers in those systems, an alternative identifier (such as a UGA 
ID, vendor number or other ID number) will be used.	
 	
Enterprise Information Technology Services (EITS) recently hosted two open forums about the conversion. 
Archived recordings of the open forums are available 
at http://tinyurl.com/lvr3b9e and http://tinyurl.com/kwwrhso	
 	
To follow the technical progress of this change, please visit http://status.uga.edu/incident?id=18212	
 	
For more information, please contact Kim Woods at kim.woods@uga.edu.	
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